
 

  

CABINET MEMBER DECISION 

 
Decision: 
 
DETERMINATION OF STATUTORY NOTICES RELATING TO THE EXPANSION OF 
BISHOP DAVID BROWN SCHOOL 
 
(i) Details of decision 

 
That the responses to the statutory notice indicating the Local Authority’s intention to 
proceed with the proposal to expand the premises of the school were considered and 
the statutory notice be approved so that the expansion could take place. 
 

(ii) Reasons for decision 
 
The proposed expansion of Bishop David Brown School is part of a suite of 
proposals that increase the number of secondary school places available within the 
Borough and contribute to the Council meeting its statutory duty of providing 
sufficient school places. 
 
 

(iii) Details of any alternative options considered and rejected 
 
None 
 

(iv) Details of any consultation and representations received not included in the 
published report 
 
The School Commissioning Officer confirmed that the Hoe Valley Free School would 
open later in 2015. 
  
 

Conflicts of Interest and any Dispensations Granted 

(Any conflict of interest declared by any other Cabinet Member consulted in relation 
to the decision to be recorded and any dispensations granted by the Audit and 
Governance Committee) 

 
None 

 
Decision taken by: 
 
(i) Name:  Linda Kemeny  
 
(ii) Portfolio: Cabinet Member for Schools and Learning 
 
 
Date of Decision: 15 January 2015 
 
Date of Publication of Record of Decision: 15 January 2015 
 
Date decision effective (i.e. 5 working days after date of publication of record of 
decision unless subject to call-in by the Children and Education Select Committee):
 22 January 2015  


